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Welcome 

To the February 2024  

Newsletter 

The BIG Day for Daffodils!!! 

Monday March 18th 

 

Daffodil Mini Show 

This your chance to Blossom. 

The show is open to members only! 

Our next Monday meeting on the 

18th March is our; 

Daffodil Mini Show. 

Because of this, the hall will be 

open at 18:00hrs (6pm) 

 

So, bring your prize-winning Daf-

fodils along at 6pm to set them up 

for the show. The judging will be 

finalised by 19:30hrs (7.30pm). 

 

The speaker for this session will 

bee; 

Ian Grant 

who will talk about 

 Bee Keeping. 
Ian Grant from Chelms-

ford Bee Keepers Association has 

been keeping bees for 15 years and 

will explain the history 

of bee keeping, life in the hive and 

the production of honey. Bees are 

essential pollinators, and the craft 

of bee keeping goes back thousands 

of years. 

Bring in a Tin 

Thank you again, to those of 

you who help with the tinned 

food donations, Gail is over-

whelmed with all your support. 

If you could continue to bring a 

little something in, Gail would 

be most grateful. 

Tinned vegetables and 

packets of T-bags would be 

a great help please. 

Thank you all. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember 

 The HUT  

will be open as usual. 

Offering  

All your garden needs and 

more, at a reduced cost. 

Monday February 19th  

Paul Whitlock told us about  

the many different;  

 ‘Cyclamens’ 

  

 

 

Even though we had technical 

problems with the size of his file, 

(It was over 500MB’s and to big to 

run on my old Laptops) he was 

able to explain what we were una-

ble to see, so really we missed 

nothing! 

It was an excellent evening and 

Paul was able to show his NEW 

and favourite Cyclamen, just be-

fore the big computer freeze. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘Wisley Visit’ 

July 15th 

We meet at the Village Hall for 

an 08:00am take off. 

Attempts will be made to return 

by 6:30pm. 

Please bring a pack lunch if 

money’s tight as the food at 

Wisley isn’t cheap! 
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